
 

 

20 May 2020 

To all our Garmin consumers, 

Following the current amended regulations to the Disaster Management Act 57 of 2002 published in the 
Government Gazette on 14 May 2020 (“Regulations”), all e-commerce under alert level 4 restrictions on 
trading have been authorised and you can now buy your latest Garmin device from any of our Authorised 
Garmin Partners that trade on an e-Commerce platform. 
 
It remains of utmost importance to us to ensure we protect our employees, suppliers and our customers 
from the spread of COVID-19.  We continue to be committed to provide all necessary services to our Garmin 
consumers and are fully compliant with the COVID-19 Occupational Health and Safety measures. 
 
Our Technical Walk-In Centre remains closed however Product Support is available online via our Product 
Support Centre @ https://support.garmin.com/en-ZA/. Our Product Support Team can also be contacted 
telephonically on  011 251 9800 or via e-mail support@garmin.co.za during the National Lockdown to 
serve you.   
 
We are happy to announce that our Technical Services Department is open and available to receive 
repairs for inspection via our extensive Authorised Dealership network. Please feel free to contact your 
nearest Authorized Dealership for assistance with your repair return. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support and understanding and wish you good health and want to 
encourage you to stay focused, stay positive and keep moving.  

Garmin is here to help you. 
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